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 A talk was given to students of the primary level of the Jose Hernandez School 

in the province of Jujuy; it was held in the Yala Lagoons located within the 

Potrero de Yala Provincial Park. 

 In the talk we worked with posters with images of both species, so that the 

children could know, identify and differentiate both species of guans, and 

the vocalisation of the species of guans was made to the children. 

 Walks were made through the reserve making known the environments that 

both species of turkeys use. 

 Binoculars were provided so that children can search for the species of guans 

in the reserve. 

 In addition, a guide was provided so that children know the species found in 

the reserve, which implies its importance, its conservation and its threats. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


